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November 8, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Families: 
 
I am writing to let you know that we just learned that one of our second grade students who was 
in class part of last week has tested positive for COVID-19. This individual was unknowingly 
positive for COVID-19 at the time of attendance on Friday, 11/06. We have consulted with the 
Montezuma County Public Health Department and reviewed our District’s Health and Safety 
Plan and have determined that, out of an abundance of caution, our second grade staff 
members and students will be quarantined for 14 days from the date of possible contact. Due to 
our Thanksgiving break, their ​return date will be November 30th ​unless our school board 
determines otherwise in their meeting on Thursday, November 12, 2020. 
 
Second grade teachers will have office hours tomorrow, 11/09/20, in order to call all parents 
with instruction on how to access online classes and support will be provided by the teachers 
throughout this period. We will also assess if students need Chromebooks for their online 
learning. Any materials and technology needed will be available tomorrow afternoon. More 
information will follow tomorrow. There will not be an interruption in school for any other staff 
members or any of our students.  
 
Health officials may also call to explain more details about the quarantine procedures and what 
symptoms to monitor if your student was likely in direct contact. 
 
Our school will continue to implement our health and safety measures as described in our 
District Re-entry Plan. Our full plan is available on our district website on the home page under 
DSD Updates (​https://doloresschools.org/2019-2020-re-entry/​). If you have questions or 
concerns please feel free to contact me or Denese Brisbin, our school RN. 
 
 
Thank you​, 
Lurleen McCormick 
Dolores Elementary School Principal 
970-882-4688 
 

 
 

Elisabeth Richard, Superintendent Lurleen McCormick, Elementary Principal 
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